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Burson Renovation and Expansion
Pre-Proposal Conference Notes
June 16, 2022

[bookmark: _GoBack]Following are the questions posed during the Pre-Proposal Conference and responses.

1. Question:  Are there specific sustainability goals for the project?
Response:  There are no specific sustainable goals or targets established for the project. However, sustainability is important to the University. We expect the successful designer to consider sustainable initiatives and energy efficiency during the advance planning phase. The proposed initiatives and goals will be evaluated along with anticipated costs for such measures during development of the project scope and budget.

2. Question:  What happens after the advance planning phase?
Response:  The University has the option to retain the selected design team after advance planning for the design and construction phases should the project continue. 

3. Question:  Have there been previous studies for the renovation or expansion of the Burson building?
Response:  A previous feasibility study was completed in 2014. However, that study is outdated and no longer relevant since the anticipated program for the project has substantially changed.

4. Question: Is the expansion anticipated to be across the road from the building?
Response:  The University has no preconceived ideas about the location of the expansion. We will work with the selected designer during advance planning to evaluate proposed options for expanding the building.

5. Question:  Can the extent of the previous Mechanical upgrades in 2018 be clarified?
Response:  The 2018 renovation on the building addressed operational issues associated with the Burson building HVAC system. Pneumatic controls, building lab air make-up units and building air handler systems were reconfigured. In addition, the building hydronic systems were renovated. Building electrical systems were also modified.

6. Question:  Will geotechnical or building envelope surveys be conducted during advance planning phase? Will these be done independently by the University or will these services be part of the selected design team’s work?
Response:  Geotechnical and other necessary surveys will be done during the advance planning phase. This work will likely be coordinated through the selected design team.

Reminder:  Submit your questions in writing to my attention (Cheryl Walker, cwalk118@uncc.edu) by end of day June 27th. Responses will be posted on June 29th, 2002.
END OF QUESTIONS AND RESPONSES
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